REPRODUCIBLE

LETTER TO CAREGIVERS

Dear Caregiver,

This year, in our academic classes, we are working to activate leadership skills and practices. We hope that, through this process, every student values themself as a leader while developing the habits of reflection and goal setting, experimenting with strategies to move toward their goals, giving and receiving feedback, and advocating for themselves and others. As a result, we hope that all students this year will motivate, persevere, communicate, and collaborate as leaders as they work toward their academic goals.

We value your partnership. Please ask your child about this work throughout the year using questions like the following.

- · What are your leadership goals right now?
- · What are your strengths as a leader?
- · What are your struggles in moving toward your goals?
- · What strategies are you using to progress toward your goals?
- · What are you learning about believing in yourself as a leader?
- · How are you supporting others to believe in themselves as leaders?

Additionally, we invite you to share your perspective by sending back your responses to the following questions. What are your goals for your child?

What would you like us to know about your values as a family?
What are your child's strengths?
What strategies work well for your child in making academic progress and seeing themself as a leader?
What else would you like us to know?
We look forward to your continued partnership throughout this year. Please reach out at any time. Sincerely,